
Spring-Ford Extracurricular Committee  
Tuesday, February 2, 2021  
NOTES 
 

 

Attendance: 
 

Board Administration Public 

David Shafer, Chair Bob Rizzo, Assistant Supt Dan Collins 

Diane Sullivan, Committee (zoom) Mickey McDaniel, High School AD  

Christina Melton, Committee Doug Reigner, Assistant Principal HS  

 Kevin Czapor, Phys Ed Department 
Chair 

 

 Erin Crew, Central Office  

 

• Meeting was called to order at 6:34 PM  

• Minutes from the January 2020 meeting were eventually approved after a question regarding 
the font color was clarified 

 
HIGH SCHOOL SPORTS 
Athletic Director Mr. Mickey McDaniel presented on High School Sports  

• WINTER SPORTS:  All teams (7-12) have started their respective seasons.  

• League championships:  PAC Champion for all winter sports will be crowned based on 
winning record percentage (same as fall) 

• For league championship eligibility;  
o Wrestling you must wrestle at least 6 contests to be eligible for PAC 

Championship  
o In basketball (girls and boys) you must compete in 8 contests to be eligible for 

PAC Championship 

• For District competition:  district has not yet determined how many teams they will have 
in the tournament for basketball.  

• Swimming has all away meets this year as Ursinus could not host us this year –they will 
not swim everyone.  

• Winter track has had 3 meets rescheduled due to weather 

 
HIGH SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
Mr. Reigner presented on Clubs/Activities  

• Most clubs are still meeting virtually 

• Some clubs have been using school facilities—larger rooms 

• Spring Musical –will be Guys and Dolls –the practices have been creatively planned and 
scheduled for smaller groups 

• The Fall Play is taking place in May 

• Senior Events—awards—prob not looking like they could be held in person –at this point 
 
Other Business: 
 

A: Presentations on Turf Fields 
 

(1) Mickey McDaniel: 

• In 2006, Steve Parks & Associates (spent about $22500) did a full assessment and 
evaluation for turf fields for the district— 
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• Recommendation was the district, due to physical education and extra-curricular 
activities, needed several fields 

• For a variety of reasons, the district completed one –Coach McNelly Stadium 

• Since then, enrollment (hence usage in both physical education and extra-curricular 
programs have increased and the need is larger today 
 

(2) Kevin Czapor 

• Presentation will be included in the notes 
o (read some highlights) 

 

• Adjourned at 7:39PM 

• Next meeting March 15, 2021 at 7:30 in high school principal conference room (or zoom!) –not 
like it is listed on district website 


